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January 10th 2019 

WELLNESS DAY 
 
 
This past December we hosted a 
school wide Wellness day. This focused 
on everything from healthy 
relationships, to healthy mindsets, to 
fitness programming and healthy 
eating. Each staff member ran their own 
session and provided students with 
hands on opportunities to learn and grw 
in overall wellness. This was a fabulous 
day! 

 

 
 
 
  

ACADEMICS 

Exams are coming every soon and 
students are in preparation mode now. 
Please make sure that the schedule for 
exams is posted in your home and for 
students that you are on time and 
prepared. 
 
Some quick study/exam  tips 

1. Be well rested 
2. Set time each night to look over 

your notes and make your own 
study notes 

3. Stay afterschool for help 
4. Ask questions  
5. Eat healthy food each day ( apples, 

oranges, fruit, yogurt, toast, pasta) 
6. Drink water 

 



 

Heritage Fair 2019                                     

                            
 

Please come and join us on 
Thursday January 17th as we host 
our annual CJBS Heritage Fair. The 
Heritage fair is a project fair that 
displays some of the history and 
culture of this region, the Tlicho 
people and the northern landscape. 
We invite all families to join us at 
12:30 on this day for some lunch 
and presentations. 
 
(If you are willing to help us judge, 
please phone Jacquie Stanbridge at 
CJBS-371-4511) 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

What’s happening at CJBS ? 
 
Dates  to remember: 

1.Heritage Fair January 17th 2019 

 

2.Grade 12 English Diploma EXAM 

PART A Monday January 14th, 2018 

 

3.Exams for all students begin Monday 

January 21st 2019 (see calendar for 

details) 

 

4.Tuesday January 29th/30th PD days no 

School 

 

5.Thursday January 31st k-9 regular 

School day 

 

6.Friday February 1st 2019- Registration 

for 7-12 ( half day) 

Regular day k-6 

 

7. Monday February 4th (first day 

semester 2) 
 

 

 
Our annual Thank you for making a 
difference contest is coming. This is an 
opportunity for you to thank the teachers 
in your life who have helped you in your 
studies and after school activities.  
 
Your homeroom and TA class teachers 
will have the sheets to fill in and submit 



 

OUR THANKS 

January 10th 2019 

WE ARE SO THANKFUL FOR THIS 
AMAZING SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
AND THE STUDENTS, STAFF AND 
CAREGIVERS WE HAVE. PLEASE 
CONTINUE TO KEEP COMING TO 
SCHOOL AND KEEPING IN 
CONTACT.  

 
 

FOOD DRIVE 2018 
 
So proud of our school and 
students. We had two truck 
loads of food to donate from our 
Food Drive. Special thanks to 
our k-6 classes who collected 
over 15 boxes! 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

PHOTOS 2018  

 

 

 



 

 
 

 


